
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION COMMUNICATION 

 

DATE December 14, 2022 

FROM: Tammy Dixon, Town Secretary 

AGENDA ITEM: Discussion and possible action regarding the annual BCDC Business Survey. 

SUMMARY: 

As part of the Board’s prior discussions to create programs to support local business it would be 
beneficial to first conduct an updated survey. 

The survey can be used as a data collection tool to better focus on the Board’s efforts in creating 
programs to supporting local businesses.  

The Board conducted its first business survey in 2019.  Due to the pandemic and staffing changes, the 
survey has not been conducted since.   

Attached is a copy of the 2019 Survey. 

 


